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May 28, 2021 

E02 Khalia Douglas
CSFE Detatchment 
Fort Leonard Wood, MO 65473 

E02 Douglas:

I want to express my sincere appreciation to you for your support of our Memorial Day preparations. You were 

instrumental in assisting us with cleaning section markers, pulling weeds and general beautification of the 
grounds. Your assistance helped to make our event a success and was a valuable contribution. 

You have demonstrated the leadership skills and community involvement necessary to succeed in your career 
and have represented the high standards that arë the hallmark of the United States Navy.

It is your charitable spirit, hard work, and dedication that helped make this project a success for the veterans and 
their families that we serve, and your kindness and generosity is appreciated

Sincerely,

Stacy Wilson, Director
Missouri Veterans Cemetery
Fort Leonard Wood 
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